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Professional Learning Description: 
 
This professional learning opportunity is designed for district and building  

leaders to share, collaborate and gain knowledge around strategies such as 

blended learning implementation, the science of reading, explicit instruction and 

others to support improved student achievement, school culture, and team 

building while using the framework of the Ohio Improvement Process.  

Dates: 
9/22, 10/27, 4/27 and 

5/25 
 
 

Times: 
9:00-11:00am  

 
******************* 

Dates: 
1/26, 2/23, 3/23* 

 
Times: 

8:00-10:00am 

 
Register in OH|ID * 

by: 
 

Search by 
1.Keyword: Region 2 
2.Start Date:9/22/20 
3.End Date:5/25/21 

 
You must register 

separately for each 
event you plan to  

attend. 
 

Literacy Leaders’ Network in Collaboration with OIP* 
 
 January 26, 2021 
 February 23, 2021 
 March 23, 2021 
 
Collaboration will include Connecting Local Literacy Plans with the OIP Support 
Tool and One Needs Assessment with Stages of Implementation. 
 

Meetings are listed in STARS as Literacy Leaders Network-OIP 
 

Times are 8am-10am for these 3 meetings only 

 
2 Contact Hours for every meeting attended 

* Please contact Vicki Barbaro at 440-324-3173 ext. 1107 or barbaro@sstr2.org if  
you require assistance with registering. 

 

 
We are so excited to announce that for the 2020-2021 school year we will be 

moving from 3 half-day OIP Leadership meetings to a monthly networking event.  

Our goal is to continue to build your knowledge base while offering an  

opportunity to learn from and collaborate with your peers. 

New 
Format!  


